
City of San Pablo, California 

Certificate of Special Recognition 
The San Pablo City Council congratulates 

San Pablo Smiles Dentistry 
 

Winner of the 2023 San Pablo Small Business of the Year Award 
 

San Pablo Smiles exemplifies the best of what San Pablo has to offer in terms of quality family dental care, 
community involvement, and leadership. Drs. Joshua Rosales and Lisa Pham took over this practice shortly 
before the start of the pandemic, and worked to retain staff and continue to serve the San Pablo Community 
through the most challenging times. Most importantly, Drs. Rosales and Pham reopened the free dental clinic at 
Peres Elementary, providing essential dental care onsite. In addition, the outgoing and attentive front-line staff, 
hygienists and dental assistants follow up with patients to make sure needs are being met and questions answered. 
San Pablo Smiles offers excellent careers in dentistry. We thank Drs. Rosales and Pham for being valuable 
employers in San Pablo and for putting patients first. 
 
 

Dated this 5th day of June, 2023 
in San Pablo, California 

 
__________________________ 
Abel Pineda, Mayor 


